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Patrick Minns

From: Baxter, Nick <Nick.Baxter@camden.gov.uk>

Sent: 26 February 2014 17:42

To: patrick@patrickminns.com

Subject: 3m rear extension

Dear Mr Minns – I have discussed this with two of my planner colleagues and it appears likely that 
the proposal will be PD if it springs from the rear of the closet wing, provided the closet wing is 
part of the original house. You should however apply for a certificate of lawfulness.  
  
If you wish to fill in the space beside the closet wing in a conservation area, it seems you will need 
permission.  
  
Kind regards,  
Nick Baxter  
Heritage and Conservation Officer 
Regeneration and Planning 
Culture and Environment 
London Borough of Camden 
 
Telephone:   020 7974 3442 
Web:             camden.gov.uk  
Town Hall Extension (Development Management) 
Argyle Street 
London WC1H 8ND 
 
Please consider the environment before printing this email. 
 

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. 

This e- mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and 

delete the material from your computer.  




